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(Letter to Dr. Cushing) 22, Jan. 1914.

(typewritten)

From the Regius frofessor of Medicine, Oxford.

Dear Harvey C.,
I have written to Heger, asking if he knows anything about the sug-

cested edition of the Tabulae Sex. I am a little suspicious that Sudhoff is rather
just trying to push the Munich man out of a job and we should know definitely be-
fore beginning anything. Do please try to arrange folcome over for the meeting.
A winter holiday would be very satisfactory. We could go together to Brussells;
then you could give us the address at the Royal Society of Medicine.

Love to the family all,

Sincerely yours,
Wi OSLER
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